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School Attendance Matters  

This week’s  Attendance 
Our target for attendance is 

96%. 
 

Attendance Award in Reception 
goes to Class 12 

Attendance Award in Year 1 goes to Class 8 
Attendance Award in Year 2 goes to Class 2 

 
 

Class 1 Class 7 91.8% 95.3% 

Class 2 Class 8 96.5% 96% 

Class 3 Class 9 90% 88.3% 

Class 4 Class 10 95.3% 90% 

Class 5 Class 11 92.7% 88.9% 

Class 6 Class 12 98.3 96.3% 

QUEENS JUBILEE CELEBRATION 
 

Today, we celebrated the Queen’s jubilee. The  
children looked amazing in their beautiful crowns 

and wearing red, while and blue. 
We enjoyed a wonderful parade 

around the playground, our  
celebration lunch and street party.  
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ST MARGARET MARY’S CHURCH 
 

Masses will take place on Thursdays at 10.00a.m. 

Saturdays at 5.30p.m. and  

Sundays at 10.00a.m. 

Please follow this link for the parish newsletter 

St Margaret Mary's Catholic Infant School - Parish Newsletters 

(stmargaretmarysinfant.com)  

Baptisms Please contact Fiona and Laura, our co-ordinators, by 
email: smmbaptisms@outlook.com  

 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Tuesday 14th June 
Photo day 

 
Tuesday 21st June or Wednesday 

22nd June 
Reception trip to the Maritime Museum 

 
Wednesday 29th June or Thursday 

30th June 
Year 2 visit to Edge Hill University  

Teddy Bear Hospital 
NURSERY APPLICATIONS 

 

If your child turns three before the  
1st September 2022,  they will be entitled to 15 hours free 

nursery provision.   
For working parents, your child may be entitled to 30 hours 

free provision.  
 

Our nursery offers both 30 hour and 15 hour places. 

Phonics Bug Online Learning 
 
All the children in our school from Reception to Year 2, are able to access  
stories and games on phonics bug. The stories and games are assigned  
individually by the class teacher so that they support each child’s learning  
journey in reading and phonics.  
 
Reading is the key to learning. If a child can read and understand what they 
are reading, they will do well in other curriculum areas. If you have lost your 
log in details, please ask your class teacher for a new letter.  

IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM OUR LOCAL COUNCILLORS 
Everyone has seen their outgoings increase recently, fuel, utilities, food, etc. If you are  
struggling financially please do not go to loan sharks. Please contact the Councillors detailed  
below who can signpost you to help and support. 
 
Swanside - Cllr Colin Dever 
                 Colin.Dever@knowsley.gov.uk  
                 07557 849398  
 
Roby - Cllr Kevin Bannon 
           Kevin.bannon@knowsley.gov.uk 
           07384455428 
 
We are here to support you. 

NEW EARLY YEARS OUTSIDE PROVISION 
 
The new early years provision is nearing completion. This has 
taken longer than we expected. Please do not let any children 
play on this equipment. It is to be used only under staff 
supervision.  
 
If you have junior children, they must not play on any school 
equipment. They must not come onto the school site without 
an adult. Please remind them to be courteous to school staff and to do as they are 
asked or they will be asked to leave. 
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